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Email Address Notification Form 

 
 

The Albury Public School newsletter is an important source of 

information for parents and carers. It contains details of upcoming 

events, highlights activities within the school and celebrates our 

students’ achievements. It is emailed to families and uploaded to our 

website weekly. 

 

To view, visit our webpage: https://albury-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  and 

follow the newsletter link. 

 

To receive the newsletter by email, send the school an email with your 

details. Our email address is: 

albury-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

or fill in the following form and return to the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to receive the newsletter via email. 

My email address is ....................................................................................................... 

Parent name: ................................................................................................................. 

Student name: ............................................................................................................... 
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